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Dear legislators:  Please support HB2945, to support school districts in moving their 

school bus fleets toward electric powered vehicles.  It's a great win all around! 

Provides cleaner air, reduces negative impact on the environment, gives lots of 

children -- our future drivers -- first-hand experience with the power of electric 

transportation. At the same time, models the power of electric transportation to 

residents throughout the community as school busses drive all around their routes 

picking up children. Plus reduces the transportation expense for school districts. It's 

only natural that some busses need to be replaced each year -- let's make those 

transitions toward a positive future.   

 

Thanks for your good work on behalf of Oregon residents and their communities. 


